
1  

 

What’s inside 

Agape...…………………...3 

Board of Directors………..6 

Helpful Links……………….3 

Kitchen…………………….,5 

Lay Director…………….…1 

Men’s Walk Team………..4 

Music……………………….5 

Registrar and Sponsorship..1 

Spiritual Director………….2 

Volunteer Coordinator….3 

Walk Reminders…………..5 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 27: Picnic @ 6:00 @ 

Washington Park 

September 5—8: Men’s 

Walk #37 

September 24: Gathering 

@ 7:00, Men’s Reunion @ 

6:00 

October 3—6: Women’s 

Walk #46 

October 22: Gathering @ 

7:00, Women’s Reunion @ 

6:00 

 

August 2024 Edition 

Community Lay Director 

 It's the time of year again for students, parents, and teachers to gear up for 

learning. While I'm a teacher and have certain curriculum I have to teach, I 

know as a Christian, the most important lessons are lessons about God and His 

Son that He sent to die for our salvation. In Deuteronomy 6:4-7 we are given 

these words spoken to the Israelites, "Hear, O Israel: The Lord our God, the Lord 

is one! You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart, with all your soul, 

and with all your strength. “And these words which I command you today shall 

be in your heart. You shall teach them diligently to your children, and shall talk 

of them when you sit in your house, when you walk by the way, when you lie 

down, and when you rise up." Please, teach your children about God, teach 

your family about God, teach strangers about God at all times! Bring them to 

Gatherings with you. All are welcome, especially your children! 

 

Also, remember the men's walk is quickly approaching. The deadline for appli-

cations is August 22. Help us to teach others while sitting, walking, resting, and 

working! 

DeColores! Elizabeth Jones, Community Lay Director 

Community Registrars and Sponsorship 

We are excited to have 15 pilgrims attending Women’s Walk #45. We are 

now accepting applications for the upcoming men’s and women’s walk this 

fall. Please be in prayer about a person in your life that you can sponsor. Ap-

plications can be accessed at lovemmaus.org. If you have any questions 

about sponsorship, please reach out to us! You can also check out our video 

about sponsorship by clicking our picture! 

 

DeColores! Lucas and Samantha Hiler, 

Registrars and Sponsorship  

lovemmaus.org
https://youtu.be/fAMSpW7OH1c
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Community Spiritual Director 

August brings many changes to people's lives. Some dread it as the end of summer break, while others, 

though fewer in number, eagerly anticipate the start of a new school year. For the rest, August is just anoth-

er month in the year. 

Despite the changes that August may bring, a few things remain constant. First, God doesn't change. He is 

the same yesterday, today, and forever. Second, Jesus is still with us, as He promises never to leave or for-

sake us. Finally, our calling remains unchanged: we are still called to love God, love our neighbor, and be a 

light to the world. 

With that in mind, I encourage each of you to take a moment to just breathe. Seriously, take a deep 

breath. No matter your situation or thoughts about what's happening around the world, whether it's the up-

coming election or issues closer to home—breathe. The Creator of the universe loves you, and He directs us 

not to worry about anything but to pray about everything. 

 

DeColores! Jonathan King, Community Spiritual Director 
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Agape Needed! 

We are in need of agape for the upcoming men’s and women’s walks this fall. Share groups, individuals, we 

would love all of you to use this opportunity to share with the pilgrims a small piece of God’s love for them. Be 

on the lookout for an email from Karen Hughes to let you know how many pieces of agape are needed and 

when to have them to Ruggles. 

DeColores! Lana Chandler, Agape Chairperson 

www.lovemmaus.org    The Upper Room: Emmaus Website 

101 Agape Ideas  Click here for an application! 

1917 US Highway 68 

Maysville, KY 41056  

Community Volunteer Coordinator 

Mark your calendars for cleaning dates for the fall walks! 

Monday, September 2 @ 10:00 am for the men’s walk 

Sunday, September 29 2:00 pm for the women’s walk 

The more help we have, the faster it gets done! 

As a community, we have offered one free book to each pilgrim attending a walk. This has been strictly by 

donations from various team/community members. Our fund is currently running low and needs to be re-

plenished. If you are willing to help out with this ministry, please see a board member to donate! This has 

blessed many pilgrims and we would like for it to continue! 

DeColores! Cheri McClanahan, Community Volunteer Coordinator 

http://www.lovemmaus.org/
http://emmaus.upperroom.org/
https://www.lvemmaus.org/101-agape-ideas/
http://www.lovemmaus.org/form.html


4  

 

Men’s Walk #37 Team 

Bill Hiler - Lay Director 

Lucas Hiler - Assistant Lay Director 

Mike Deardoff - Assistant Lay Director 

Troy Farrell - Assistant Lay Director 

David Benjamin - Spiritual Director 

Jonathan King - Spiritual Director 

Dustin Armstrong - Table Leader 

Steve Richards - Table Leader 

Rob Newman - Table Leader 

Jim Crase - Table Leader 

Sean Bailey - Assistant Table Leader 

Nathan Puckett - Assistant Table Leader 

Sam McKinzie - Assistant Table Leader 

Nick Rockwell - Assistant Table Leader 

Mike Burke - Board Representative 

Zach King - Tech Log 

Randy McClay - Music 

Harold Teegarden - Prayer Servant 

Steve Smith - Prayer Servant 

Matt Gallenstein - Log 

Roy Crumrine - Log 

Cecil Gibson - Log 

Jack Jones - Log 

Bill Henry - Log 

Adam Hodges - Kitchen 

Amanda Hodges - Kitchen 

Jett Insko - Kitchen 

Nick Shaver - Kitchen 

John Hendrix - Kitchen 

Tim Fain - Kitchen 

Dean Collins - Kitchen 
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Important Walk Reminders 

The purpose of Emmaus is to develop Christian disciples and leaders by inspiring, challenging, and equip-

ping active adult church members for Christian action in their homes, churches, workplaces, and com-

munities. It’s about the pilgrims! 

Please attend Send Off, Candlelight, and Closing. The more community members that are there, the 

more support the pilgrims feel. Remember to enter the grounds quietly for Candlelight and Closing. Unless 

you are on the team, these are the only times that you should be on the campground.  

In case you didn’t know, share groups can help prepare and serve a meal. If your group would like to 

take care of a meal during the weekend, just let the kitchen coordinator know. You prepare the meal, 

serve the meal, can help clean up, and then leave. The team and pilgrims greatly appreciate seeing 

your smiling faces! 

Remember only people who have been on an Emmaus Walk or Chrysalis Flight are allowed to attend 

walk events. No children are allowed out of respect for the pilgrims. 

Community Music Coordinators 

We would love to hear from anyone who is willing and able to do music at our monthly gatherings. This 

includes singers and those who play instruments. Please reach out to us and give us your contact details. 

We love our music at Emmaus and enjoy listening to the gifts God has blessed our musical family mem-

bers with. 

Kenny Lawrence 937-515-0732 

Michelle Lawrence 937-515-9344 

DeColores! Kenny and Michelle Lawrence, Music Coordinators  

Community Kitchen Coordinators 

Fall walks are coming up fast!!  Anyone who would like to volunteer as a share group or would like to 

come help serve a meal is welcome!! Please reach out to Amanda or myself ASAP so we can get our 

schedule in order!!  We are looking forward to serving the new pilgrims!! 

 

DeColores! Adam and Amanda Hodges, Kitchen Coordinators  
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2024 Community Board of Directors 

Lay Director:  Elizabeth Jones 

Assistant Lay Director:  Mike Burke 

Spiritual Director:  Jonathan King 

Secretary:  Jennifer Farber 

Treasurer:  Amy Farrell 

LEAD Chairman:  Kim Myers 

Hospitality:  Lana Chandler and Pat Grooms 

Volunteer Coordinator:  Cheri McClanahan 

Newsletter:  Amanda Jones 

Registrar/Sponsorship:  Samantha and Lucas Hiler 

Logistics Coordinator:  John Hendrix 

Worship:  David Benjamin  

Music:  Kenny and Michelle Lawrence 

Kitchen:  Adam and Amanda Hodges 

Agape Chairperson:  Lana Chandler 

Ruggles Liaison:  Bill Henry 

Good Shepherd:  Melissa Hendrix 

Chrysalis Representative:  Sydney Van Meter 

Webmaster:  Lauren Doyle  

Historian:  Mike Burke 
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